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Dear Families, 

 
Year 4 – Winchester Science Centre  

Wednesday 22nd January 2025 
 

  
We are excited to inform you about an upcoming educational trip for Year 4 to the Winchester Science 
Centre on Wednesday 22nd January 2025. This trip is linked to our Science unit about ‘sound’. During our 
visit the children will learn about the following: 

 
• Describe how sounds are made. 

• Explain the relationship between vibration strength and volume.  

• Describe the relationship between volume and distance. 

• Describe pitch and how to change it. 

• Explain how insulating materials can be used to muffle sound. 

 
We will be leaving school promptly at 9.00am on this day so please ensure your child arrives at school 
on time.    
 
On this occasion we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £21.95 per child, which covers the cost of 
the workshops. Please ensure payment is made via ScoPay by Friday 17th January 2025. We have divided 
the payment into two instalments if this makes payment more manageable.  
 
Parents are asked to make a voluntary contribution to cover the cost of their child taking part in these 
visits. This contribution represents the cost of providing the workshops shared equally among all pupils.  As 
school resources are limited, we need to receive sufficient contributions for the event to go ahead.  If there 
is difficulty providing a contribution, please speak to the school office.  Any child who misses an event/visit 
paid for by his/her parent through illness will only be able to receive a refund providing we have not been 
charged.  
 
If you have any concerns or require further information, or you would like to accompany us on the trip, 
please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher.  
  
Thank you for your support in making this a memorable and educational experience for the children.  
  
 
Year 4 Team  

http://www.walsh-junior.surrey.sch.uk/


 

‘Flourishing together, with God as our firm foundation’ 

 
 

Year 4 – Winchester Science Centre  
Wednesday 22nd January 2025 

 

Your child will need the following for this visit: 

 

❑ To wear school uniform with comfortable shoes, such as trainers 

❑ Packed lunch & drinks (please ensure containers are unbreakable)* 

❑ Refillable water bottle 

❑ Bag/Rucksack 

 
*If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, and normally has a school dinner at school, please indicate that 
you would like a packed lunch.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
#……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Year 4 – Winchester Science Centre  
Wednesday 22nd January 2025 

 
 

Child’s Name: ____________________________________ Class: _________________________ 

 

❑ I will require school to provide a packed lunch for my child               

Please select:  Cheese / Ham / Egg / Tuna 

 

 

 

Signed: _____________________________________________________________________ Parent/Guardian 
 


